
For years, the Arizona Department of Game and Fish has mailed annual Off 

Highway Vehicle decal renewal reminders to approximately 110,000 OHV 

users. In June 2016, the department switched to email notification, with 

an estimated annual savings of $100,000. Email renewal subscriptions for 

August 2016 show a 197% increase over the previous August. 
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